## Outdoor Play and Learning at Edmondsley Primary 27th November 2015



What a fabulous start to our OPAL programme. The children not only loved it but were able to use all the resources to enhance their play. We now need to replenish resources continually!

As you may have noticed, the tyre 'containers' which were placed near to the yard entrance/exit disappeared! We are still looking for large containers which can be used to hold resources brought from home.

Please can any of the following be brought to school and left near the yard entrance/exit.

- Sticks
- Bricks
- Logs
- Wooden pallets
- Spoons metal and wooden
- Pebbles
- Tarpaulins
- Balls any size.
- Pans (no glass lids please)
- Bowls (plastic)
- Cardboard carpet tubes.

As we had a particular wet start to the beginning of last week, we have areas of EXTREME mud which the children have loved playing in. We have used tape to cordon these areas off so children do not unnecessarily return home muddy. Some parents have provided trousers and socks for their children to change into. These have their names in and have been placed on their peg. Please feel free to do the same if you wish.

The OPAL team